DEVELOPMENT OFFICE
USS ALABAMA BATTLESHIP MEMORIAL PARK

May 24, 2022

Mr. Dwight Lowdermilk
8416 Club Drive
Lauderdale, MS 39335

Dear Mr. Lowdermilk:

We would like to thank the members of Submarine USS RAY Reunion for
the recent donation in the amount of $1,000.00 to the USS ALABAMA
Battleship Foundation. These funds will be used for restoration of Submarine
USS DRUM.

This letter will serve as a receipt from the Battleship Foundation, which may
be used to support your tax-exempt contribution; the Foundation is a qualified
section 501 (c) 3 corporation.

We sincerely appreciate your support and commitment to USS ALABAMA
Battleship Memorial Park.

an

G Janet L. Cobb, USA (Ret.)
xecutive Director

Sincerely,
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